LYTTELTON STREET KERBS AND CHANNELS AND TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT

A report recommended support for planned work between Lincoln Road and Edinburgh Street and
also consideration of resolutions associated with changes to parking and traffic controls to implement
proposals illustrated on plans supplied.

The Board decided that its Transport Committee clarify certain aspects of the report, including:

(@ Road humps, and
(b)  The loss of on-street parking adjacent to some properties.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


